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The Cascade Natural Gas Conservation Incentive 
Program has a new address!
Cascade Natural Gas, 
c/o Lockheed Martin Energy and Environmental Services
22121 20th Avenue SE
Bothell, WA 98011

Effective immediately, all conservation rebate applications should be sent to this address.   
Please be sure to inform any of your customers currently applying for CIP rebates of this change.   
Rebate forms containing our updated information can be found at: 

http://www.cngc.com/conservation

To learn more, please visit us online at www.cngc.com/conservation or call us at 1.866.626.4479.

Cascade Natural Gas helps Washington customers save money and energy with cash incentives 
for the installation of qualified energy-efficient equipment. Start saving today!

Easy access to our trade ally website
In order to make our program transition as easy as possible, we have temporarily removed the 
username and password from our trade ally website: 

http://www.cngc.com/conservation/conservation_trade_allies_login.asp 

This site will be your information center for program updates and will contain all revised contacts, 
forms, and program information. The cooperative marketing page will still remain password 
protected.

If you have any questions, please contact: conserve@cngc.com.



Meet Autumn Marks 
Autumn is the newest member of the Cascade Natural Gas (CNG) 
Conservation Program team. She covers the Foodservice and
Hotel/Lodging sector, assisting businesses in taking advantage of
CNG’s incentives for energy efficient equipment and insulation.

Autumn’s background is in the hospitality industry, where she has
been fortunate to work in a wide variety of positions—from
recruiting high school students for a premier culinary school to 
assisting business members of the Washington Restaurant Association. 
The position at the WRA led her to the energy conservation field 
and her work with the Cascade Natural Gas Conservation Program.

Because energy waste is so prevalent in the Foodservice and Hotel/
Lodging industry, restaurateurs and hoteliers can benefit from finding ways to upgrade to more 
efficient pieces of foodservice equipment, space and water heating systems, and improved 
insulation. Cascade Natural Gas is dedicated to the conservation of energy and can help 
businesses implement conservation measures by offering energy conservation incentives to its 
Washington customers. Autumn looks forward to working with you, our valued Trade Allies, and 
our shared customers to take advantage of the opportunities CNG provides to save energy and 
dollars.

Autumn Marks
Cell: 253.508.7116
Toll Free: 877.508.7116 
autumn.d.marks@lmco.com
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Cooperative Marketing & General Program Assistance
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